GRANT TWP. FIRE DEPARTMENT MONTHLY REPORT MONTH OF MARCH 2025

Jim Brink, Chief

- 1. We held an Incident Safety Officer Class at the Twp hall on March 28th and 29th. this past two weekends. We had 2 go through the class. The class was held for Fire Departments in the state, had multiple fire personnel from Departments across the state.
- 2. We will be hosting another class at the Twp. Hall on Saturday, May 17th. Traffic Incident Management Class.
- 3. We have two firemen in the Fire Academy, located in South Branch.
- 4. Looking into a used truck, Truck chassis for Truck #4.
- 5. Saturday April 12th at 1 PM, Firefighters vs. Detroit Lions basketball game, held at Tawas High School.
- 6. We applied for a Consumers Grant, to help pay for the Memorial.
- 7. Fire Calls:
 - a. No fire calls for the month of March.

Respectfully Submitted,

Fire Chief Jim Brink